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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

16.10.17 Harvest Festival 2pm Whole School 

17.10.17 Building a robot 

in Lego 

9am – 3.30pm Years 3-6 

18.10.17 Parents Evening 2pm – 6pm Years 1 - 6 

19.10.17 Parents Day TBA Nursery and Reception 

 

Harvest Festival 

Just a quick note to remind you the Harvest Festival will take place on Monday 16th October at 2pm at 

St Stephens Church in Snainton.  Any donations of food fresh or tinned would be gratefully received 

and will be passed on to The Rainbow Centre.  All welcome. 

 

Small Schools Football 

Well done to Harry, Ben, Alex, James, Nathan and John who played very well as a team on Thursday.  

Ben Bainbridge scored a brilliant goal and we are looking forward to our next match on the 2nd 

November at Scarborough College Astro. 

 

School Photos 

The School deadline for ordering school photos is Monday 9th October.  Any orders placed after that 

date will incur a £4.00 late order charge applied by Tempest photography. 

 

New Safety Procedure 

In the event of an unexpected event in the playground such as severe weather or an animal or intruder 

entering the school grounds the school has a “lock in” procedure.  If children are in the playground we 

will give a signal for them to go straight in to their classrooms. 

 

We will be practicing this along with fire drills and wanted to bring it to your attention. 

 

Letters sent home this week 

 Parents Evening 

 Shoe Box appeal 

 

 

 

Messy Church 
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The next messy church is at Hutton Buscel Village Hall on Saturday 7th October 2017 4.00pm – 

5.30pm.  Join them for new crafts, new activities, fun party time and a free cup of tea. 

  

Have a lovely weekend.                                    

 

Mrs Wackett 

Headteacher 
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